
Extra Information for Term 2 – 2020 Nudgee Chess Camp 

 

Drop Off and Pick Up 

➢ Students should be dropped off and picked up from the drop off 

zone outside the O’Neill Building (Building 13) which parents can get 

to through Gate 2. Coaches will meet students there before the camp 

and bring them back to that spot after the camp. 

➢ Parents and families are asked to remain in their car and not to come 

in to building or attend the prize ceremony. 

 

Attending the Camp 

➢ Children should not attend the camp if 
o They or a member of their household are unwell 
o They or a member of their household have been overseas in 

the last 14 days 
o They have been in contact with someone who has tested 

positive for Covid-19 in the last 14 days 

➢ A refund will be provided for those that cannot attend for any of the 

above reasons if notice is given prior to the camp 

 

During the Camp 

➢ Children will not be social distancing during the camp 

➢ Children will use share a room and equipment with members of their 

own class group 

➢ Students and coaches will be provided with and asked to use hand 

sanitizer on entering and leaving the classroom 

➢ Students will not be shaking hands during the camp 

➢ They will interact with students from the rest of the camp outside 

during lunch breaks and other outdoor activities 

 

 


